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PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT
WATER DIVISION
1340 Clay Street

CITY 0f NAPA Napa, California
(707) 257-9521www.cityofnapa.org/water
Fax (707) 258-7831

January 13, 2010

Ms. Mary Doyle
County olNapa
Conservation - Development and Planning Department
1195 Third Street, Room 210
Napa, California 94559-3092

iLI1
Lai!G. W illery 1 [‘09-UU) +0)
Assessor’s Parcel: 032-010-068-000

Dear Ms. Doyle:

The City of Napa Water Division has reviewed the winery application for the subject project.
Based on the relatively small size of the winery and its improvements that are proposed, it is not
believed the subject project will cause the overall delivery of sediment or other pollutants into
Lake Hennessey to increase by more than one percent (1%).

Tnank you fo allowing the City the opportunity to review this application. If you have any
questions or if you need any additional information, please call me at 257-9341.

Sincerely,

Mn E. Thomas, P.E.
Associate Civil Engineer, Water Division
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